

To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

CC

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, April 27, 2005, Number 1490



BABY NEWS:

Gisele had a baby boy named Grant weighing in at 4 1/2 lbs, no other details at this time. Maria Riegert heard about this, as Gisele's sister Nancy works at MASIC.

NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

Resignations:

*Elga Ortiz is resigning her position in Circulation Services effective April 29th.

New Hires:

Blair Martin has accepted an SL-1 position in the Central Reading Room, effective 5/5/05. Blair comes to us from the Emma Clark Library, and will generally cover the CRR from 2 p.m. through 10 p.m.

Jeanne Quagliota has accepted a Calculations Clerk II position in the Director's Office, effective 5/12/05. Jeanne has previous Human Resources and Student Employment experience; she will cover the Director's Office reception desk.

*Circulation Services is sad to report that Elga Ortiz has submitted a letter of resignation, effective at the close of business on Friday, April 29th.

Elga began working in Circulation on March 28th of 2001 and she will be missed dearly. Elga has been a vital member of our department who has cared for our student employees and patrons with warmth, dignity and professionalism, and we thank her for all of her support....and for keeping the desk dust free!

David, Mary, Hanne, Ken, Elba and Victor

LIBRARY EXTENDED HOURS INFO:



Extended Hours May 2005.doc

This information is being reproduced, as poster size, to be displayed.